
Naunton Village Hall Committee  

Minutes of single agenda item meeting on the development 
and improvement of the village hall. 

Date 22nd October 2015 
 

Attendance Village Hall Committee 
Ian Adcock - Chairman 
Louise Goll - Secretary 
Pat Boult 
William Davies 
Penny Hanks 
Tony Wilson 
Charlie Hanks – Deputy Chairman 
 
Joined by members of the task group 
Neil Vincent 
Keith Russell 
Vanessa Gatford 
 
 
   

1 Apologies 
 

 
Rosemary Parker - Treasurer 
 
 
 
 

Village Hall Development update Presentation by task group of options 
considered regarding the development 
and modernisation of the village hall; 
outline designs of options considered; 
implications. 
 
Three options had been considered in 
detail by the task group 

- 1. new build 
- 2. extensive refurbishment  
- 3. modernisation and 

refurbishment on a more modest 
scale 

 



£4000 has been spent on planning to date 
in line with the agreement at the public 
meeting that this sum could be invested in 
research and planning of feasible options. 
 
It was agreed that the third option was 
the only realistic way forward given 
outline costings of these options.  
 
Next steps considered –  
- The need for a Parish Plan that would 
place these developments in a wider 
context;  
- following on from that a detailed 
business plan for redevelopment would 
be needed that would demonstrate 
sustainability; 
- it would then require applications for 
grant funding to support the funding of 
the development.  
 
Agreed that the plans for modernisation 
and  
a more modest refurbishment should be 
presented to a village meeting which 
would be supported by Barbara Pond of 
Gloucestershire Rural Community 
Council. This would be an opportunity for 
consultation with the village community 
on this proposal to determine whether the 
village could support this as a way 
forward.  
 
 
Grateful thanks were expressed to Keith 
Russell, Neil Vincent, Vanessa Gatford and 
Ian Adstock, who had all given their time, 
energies and skills to progress these 
proposals. This was hugely appreciated by 
all present. 
 
Action agreed 
 
Hold open meeting to present options 
considered and recommended third 
option to the village community on 
21st November 2015  a.m. 
 
 



  
 


